
 
 
 

TEMORA SHIRE COUNCIL 

 

NAMING OF ROAD 

 

In accordance with the Roads (General) Regulation 2008, Part 2 Division 2 

Naming of Roads, notice is given that Temora Shire Council intends to name 

the following road: 

 

NEW NAME (Name in use) 

Leary Place, Temora 

(Running of Mansfield Road) 

 

A map of the outlined proposed naming is attached to this notice.  

 

Written submission to the proposed names can be made to the General 

Manager, Temora Shire Council, PO Box 262, Temora NSW 2666. 

 

Submissions will be received until close of business on Friday, 9th October, 

2020. 
 
 
GC Lavelle       
GENERAL MANAGER 



 


